Notice 11.7.17

2016 Annual Financial Statements (AFS) NOW DUE.....

The 2016 Annual Financial Statements are now due by December 1, 2017.  The Annual Financial Statement is the reporting tool used to report your 2016 training expenditures.  If you have not already turned them in (approved by your Administrator and the Disbursement Coordinator) please do so no later than December 1, 2017 in order for us to move forward on  your 2nd quarter payments for the 2017/18 FY.  We are currently in the process of processing the 1st quarter payments for the 2017/18 FY.

Thank you all for your patience as we worked through our fiscal planning with the Department of Finance.  Please direct any questions you may have regarding your Annual Financial Statements to your STC Field Representative 
